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I do not agree to allow camping in the children’s parks in the Pearl District of Portland. Fields Park
is literally my front yard, and I paid my life savings to afford to purchase a condo here for $500,000
two years ago with exorbitant property taxes. I am afraid to walk my dog there if there are going to

be “campers” fornicating in front of me, not to mention the trash and dirty needles that children can
pick up.
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